Thank you from our staff!

Saint Charles Parents,

Thank you very much for the monetary gift for Christmas. Although this year has been challenging it would not have been a success without your support and generosity. Advent is a time of joy and preparation as we await for the light of Christ to enter the world. Your kindness has definitely helped me make it through the rough and dark times. Christ's light most definitely shines in the parents and students at St. Charles. Your generous gift will be put to good use over the relaxing two weeks. I will use it wisely to rejuvenate for our new beginning in January.

May you have a blessed Christmas Holiday in peace, safety, and free from illness. I look

forward to seeing all of the students back in January.

God Bless, David Bogle Principal

Dear St. Charles Families,

Thank you so much for the generous Christmas gift It is very much appreciated! Also, thank you for making me feel so welcome this year at the front desk! The St. Charles Community truly is the best!

~Amanda Obringer

To all our wonderful families who contributed to my Christmas gift, many thanks. It was so kind of you all to think of me during the holiday season. The music department would not be what it is without your generosity and thoughtfulness. Jeremy Samudio

Thank you for your generosity and for including me at St. Charles. I love working with the students here and feel blessed to work here. Hope you had a wonderful Christmas break and Happy New Year!

Sincerely, Monica Haus

I wanted to thank all of the parents for all of their generous gifts over this holiday season. It was especially surprising and thoughtful to receive gifts in the car line at the end of the day. That brought great joy to me. I hope everyone had a happy, healthy, and safe break.

John Bertke

Dear St. Charles Families,

Thank you so much for the Christmas gift that I received from you!! Our school community is so amazing. We are lucky to have such a special community of kind and generous families!! I am grateful for families that will always be there for you when needed. I truly appreciate your gift!! Sincerely, Nancy Cochran

St Charles Parents and Families,

Thank you so much for the Christmas gift. The kindness and generosity of the Saint Charles community never ceases to amaze me. Words can not really express how appreciative and thankful I am for your gift. I hope you all have had a wonderful break, a Merry Christmas, and a Happy New Year! Tiffany Best

To all the amazing St. Charles families,

I am humbled by your extreme generosity and remain incredibly grateful to be a part of a community that values the education of young people. Thank you so much again, and I look forward to sharing a happy and healthy new year with you! Take good care,

Debbie Mancz

Dear St. Charles Families,

Thank you so much for the outpouring generosity that you showed to us. We are beyond blessed with the support that is shown every day. The gift was greatly appreciated during this not so normal school year. Merry Christmas! Mrs. Will

St Charles Family,

Thank you so much for the very generous Christmas gift! It is greatly appreciated and made me feel very "special"! Wishing you all a Very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

With Love,

Karen Henry

Dear St. Charles Community - Thank you for thinking of me this Christmas season. Your thoughtfulness and generosity warmed my heart. It goes without saying that this school year has had its unique set of challenges. With your help (keeping kids home when they were sick, taking my phone calls, reporting positive cases, etc.) we have been able to keep our kids safe. We have had many bumps along the way, but having your support has allowed us to keep our doors open and kids in the classroom. Thank you again for your generous gift and for your commitment to the health and safety of our community. Wishing you a happy and healthy New Year.

Stacy Ullmer

All-

Words cannot express the gratitude I have for our St. Charles Families.

Your *very* generous monetary gift is appreciated more than words can express.

Thank you for entrusting me to educate your children-especially during these unprecedented times.

I wish everyone a relaxing and healthy holiday season.

Fondly,

Mrs. Dorsten

To all of our St. Charles families

I am so grateful to be apart of our amazing community filled with compassion and generosity. I could not ask for a better job, amazing students and staff. Thank you for all you do to make St. Charles an amazing place to work! I appreciate all your support and miss seeing you all in the building!

-Maggie Collins